
The Christchurch City Council advises that it is issuing a
new requirement for “Roading Works” designation to
enable the construction of the Blenheim Road deviation.
The proposed new road will become a direct link between
Blenheim Road and Moorhouse Avenue and will replace
the existing length of Blenheim Road between Mandeville
Street/Picton Avenue and Deans Avenue.

The corridor of land required for the designation is
generally 23.5 metres wide running generally north-west
to the south-east from the intersection of Blenheim Road
and Picton Avenue through to the western end of
Moorhouse Avenue.

The Notice of Requirement, the accompanying
information, maps and diagrams showing the affected
area and the proposed road alignment may be inspected
during normal opening hours at any of the Council’s
Service Centre offices. For details of your nearest Service
Centre, please telephone 371 1999.

Any person can make a submission on this Notice of
Requirement by lodging a written submission at any of
the Council’s Service Centre offices. For details of your
nearest Service Centre, please telephone 371 1999.
Submissions must be in writing and in the prescribed form
(Form 6A) in the Resource Management (Forms)
Regulations 1991 or similar. Forms are available from the
offices listed above. Once all submissions have been
received, a Council hearing will be arranged to consider
these submissions and a recommendation and then the
decision will be made. Anyone who has made a
submission will have the right to attend the hearing and
present his or her submission.

The closing date for submissions is Friday, 1 March 2002,
at Civic Offices and any other Council Office before
5.00pm.
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Notice is hereby given that the Council has made its
decision on Variation No. 51, Overhead Transmission
Lines, to the Proposed Christchurch District Plan, known
as the Proposed City Plan. The decision confirms the
Variation with some amendments. From the date of this
notice, the Proposed Plan is deemed to have been
amended in accordance with that decision. 

The decision can be inspected during normal opening
hours at any of the Council’s Service Centre offices. For
details of your nearest Service Centre, please telephone
371 1999.

Any submitter or further submitter to the above Variation
is entitled to appeal the Council decision by lodging a
reference with the Environment Court within 15 working
days from the date of receipt of the decision.

Dated at Christchurch this 17th day of January 2002
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